
01/04/’20

Dear Registered Pharmacists,

On behalf of council we would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation for entire

registered pharmacist’s fraternity for tireless services given by you all in this difficult

situation during pandemic COVID -19 and lock down.

In continuation of our previous communication regarding informative material from

official government websites, we request you to refer following link

https://mspcindia.org/medd_comm.pdf

This link contains “Compendium of Guidelines, Instruction and Standard

Operative Procedures for COVID-19” received from Medical Education and

Drugs Department, Government of Maharashtra.

We take this opportunity to appeal everyone to use all valuable information during

executing your duties as registered pharmacist and at the same time kindly adhere to

safety precautions during working and otherwise.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

Best Regards,

President and All members of Maharashtra State Pharmacy Council along with

Registrar and all employees MSPC.

https://mspcindia.org/medd_comm.pdf

